
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This half term has flown by. It was great to see so many of you this 

week at parent consultations and cross country.  

I have been showing many visitors around this week, from 

prospective parents having tours to our Core Group completing 

learning walks. It has been great to be in the classrooms so 

much. We’ve seen food tasting, circuit building and an 

appreciation of classical music. Reception have loved their 

Cinderella topic. I had to avoid lots of paint as they designed 

dresses for their fashion show.  You will see from the pictures 

included in the newsletter we have started to use our amazing 

ew library. The children are so excited to read the brilliant books 

you have donated and purchased. Thank you so much from all 

of us.  

You will see you are invited to my Commissioning service on 

Tuesday 28th February at the Church. This is a service organised 

by Exeter Diocese to welcome me as a new head. I would love 

to see you there. All of the children and staff will be there too. 

The service will be for approximately 30 minutes and we will 

return to school afterwards. School pick up will be as normal on 

that day.  

Thank you again for your support. As a staff we all really 

appreciate it.  Have a wonderful break and we’ll see you on 

Monday 20th February. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 Friday 10th February  - Break up for Half term 

 Monday 20th February — Return to school 

 Tuesday 21st February—Cross Country Event 

  School closure at 3.15pm 

 Tuesday 28th February 2.45pm  

 A commissioning service in the church  

  Wednesday 29th March at 2.30pm  

  Easter Service in the Church 

 Thursday 2nd March — World Book Day 

 Saturday 11th March—Exeter Cathedral  

     singing 

 Tuesday 28th March— Wellington Come & 

     Sing 

 

Insert photo 
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Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Mary                  Maggie   

Class 2 Horner 

           Charlie and Seb  Otis  

Class 3 Quantock       

      Megan  and Harry E Delilah 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Freddie and Sally  Helena  



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated Safeguarding 

Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-Safeguarding-Policy

-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSL or you 

can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Lunch Menu change 

There is a new lunch menu from Edwards and Wards (our lunch provider) which will start after half 

term.  Please find all the options available on ParentPay to book now. 

The new menu is attached to the email.  

 

All lunches for the first week back from half term must be booked by Wednesday 15th February.  Any 

problems please contact the school office. 

 

Cross Country 

Remember—Tuesday 21st February is our last Cross Country event. School will close at 3:15pm. 

 

Family Service 

Our next Family Service is at 11am on Sunday 19th February, the day before we return to school. Even 

if your child has not brought a reading home to share at the service, you are still very welcome to join 

us.  

 

 

Invitation for Commissioning service for Miss Bendall. 

 

Tuesday 28 February 2023 

Stockland St Michael and All Angels Church 

2:45pm 

 

Our values of love, kindness, respect and collaboration underpin our school.  

 

An order of Service 

For the commissioning of a Head of School in a Church of England School in the Diocese of Exeter 

 

 

 

 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

Featherlake have been learning about Cinderella and Val-

entine’s Day this week. They have been busy designing and 

making costumes and we had our very own fashion show to 

share our designs. On Tuesday it was Safer Internet Day, the 

children learnt how to be safe online and what to do if they 

need help. We have been measuring in Maths and had 

great fun completing our “The taller you are the further you 

can jump” investigation. They made predictions about what 

they thought the results would be and then worked together 

to find the answer.  We visited the brand new library for the 

first time to choose new stories to share with our families, it really is amazing. So 

many new and wonderful stories to choose from.  



Class 2 Horner News 

 

This week in Geography we had a very exciting lesson, learning about how we find out 

about the Earth.  We looked at Google Earth and then travelled around the world visiting 

the different places and even tried some different fruits from each place.  We tried man-

goes, passionfruit, strawberries, pineapple, apple and even lychees.   

The children were also very excited to choose new books from the library. The buzz as 

they read the blurbs and found a story for them was really lovely.  



Class 3 Quantock News 

 

We started the week with some fabulous persuasive writing in Quantock Class as we 

all imagined what it would be like on a tropical island! I was transported to Freddie S's 

'shimmering, silvery sand on beaches that stretch for miles.' What a pity I can't visit it over half 

term! 

We also had fabulous fun constructing simple circuits in our science lesson and investigating 

what happens when we add switches or turn batteries around. 

This will stand us in good stead when we build circuits to create 

nightlights as part of our DT project after half term. 

Our topic on the Vikings has almost drawn to a close and we've 

learned lots of fascinating facts about Viking life in Britain 1200 

years ago. Following our research into how Vikings travelled, 

Henry created this amazing clay Viking longship. 

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News 

 

We enjoy challenging stereotypes in Bucehayes and this week we have enjoyed 'Switched 

Fairy Tales' in guided reading where the key characters are swapped from male to female 

and vice versa.  It leads to a very interesting effect in the reading.  The children have been 

working very hard on producing their Explanation Texts on their fictional planet rovers, based 

from our studying of the Mars Rover, Curiosity.  The children have been responding superbly to 

our in depth discussions in PSHE on the issues with smoking and vaping.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PTA News:  

 

Thank you so much for those who contributed to the cake sale at Cross Country. We took 

nearly £180 on the day which is amazing, and everything was all sold out with lots of happy 

customers.  

The final Cross Country is scheduled for Tuesday 21st February, and if you have the chance 

to contribute for that we’d be very grateful.  

 

 

Having a clear out? We have arrange a joint collection of used items with Preschool through Bags 2 

School. Collection date will be 7 Match, from the village hall. Bags will be available to fill after half 

term.  

There are after things in decent condition, no school uniform, blankets or material but they do was 

clothes, bags, belts, shoes and jewellery. The full list is on their website: https://bags2school.com/

what-we-collect 




